
SAC Meeting (first of 2015/2016 SY)      August 31, 2015 

Admin/teacher attendance:  Mrs. Hofer, Principal, Mrs. Bennett-Campbell, AP, Mrs. Roux, Ms. Ramirez, 
Mr. Liranzo, Coach Johnson,  

Parent attendance: Michelle Lawless, Jodi Smith, Sherrie McGary, Laura Starkweather, Audrey Colonna, 
Natasha Steenburgen, Bonnie Reamy 

Meeting called to order at 4:03, welcome and introductions were made 

SAC Board voted on for 2015/2016 SY – Chairperson, Germaine Johnson, Co-Chair-Joanna Roux, 
Secretary-Natasha Steenburgen 

Motion made by Mrs. McGary to accept nominations, 2nd by Ms. Joanna Roux 

Principal Update 

• Mrs. Hofer shared out an after school Health/Wellness program beginning soon by Mrs. Z and Mr. 
Simonton.  They are hoping to target approx. 20 students for this after school club which will 
focus on health, nutrition and culinary. 

• Mrs. Hofer presented a power point presentation highlighting recent changes to the physical 
campus, current programs offered at OMS, a new emphasis on digital classrooms with 24 
teachers going digital, professional development for teachers, SAC/PTO, IRTIPS, IRFUL, 
replacing carpet, resurfacing hardcourt, new digital OMS sign, shared her intentions and spirit of 
moving forward with complete transparency to increase student success. 

School Improvement Plan (SIP) 

• Mrs. Hofer currently working on the SIP which is due the end of September. 

 SAC meeting schedule for 2015/2016 SY 

• August 31, September 28, October 26, November 30, December-NO MTG., January 25, February 
29, March 28, April 25,   
Natasha Steenburgen made motion to accept SAC meeting dates, Mrs. McGary 2nd motion 

New SAC Roster 

• All present completed and submitted new member information sheets to update SAC 
membership 

Other Business 

• Laura Starkweather stepped up and offered to be the 2015/2016 PTO President.  Suggestion was 
made that PTO meetings occur during school events in the evening as well as SAC meetings 

• Mrs. Hofer indicated that OMS will have a school newsletter consisting of 6 issues this year that 
are to be mailed home as well as posted on OMS home page. 

• Discussion ensued regarding the status of new air conditioning units.  Mrs. Hofer indicated that 
representatives from the district’s maintenance dept. are monitoring the situation daily and new 
chillers can be expected in the hopefully near future.   

Meeting adjourned at 5:20 



	
  

	
  

	
  


